
From: Dahl52000   
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 9:26 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Xcel energy 20% rate increase 
 
I'm sending this email in regards to Xcel wanting to hike up their rates. This is horrible,  so many homes 
are suffering now with all the increases in gasoline, food prices. How are we suppose to pay for this ? 
There needs to be citizens input on this. Please suspend this increase. Thank you,  
Cindy Dahl 

 
Sioux falls SD 

 
 

 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
 




